Takashi Tada

From: Bob Lotz <boblotz@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2021 6:30 PM

To: Planning

Cc: Susan Hughes

Subject: Support for Superseding Order of Conditions

Dear Groton Planning Board,
| apologize for the late letter, but just returned from four days away.

Please support the Groton Conservation Trust call for a superseding order of conditions by the Commonwealth
with respect to the development bordering Shepley Hills conservation area. While development of additional
housing in Groton is important, even urgent, | believe that this should be done with consideration to the long-
term effects on the environmental quality of our town. The request from GCT is reasonable and timely. | hope
that you will endorse the request for the Commonwealth to review the plans and for the developer to develop
alternatives that are consistent with all the environmental requirements of applicable regulations.

With appreciation for what you and the Planning Board has done so wisely over the years,

Bob Lotz



